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Dear Parents,

In assembly this week I asked children to think about the theme of generosity.  We discussed and thought about 
what this means and the ways we can be generous.  They were very responsive and gave a number of examples of 
how they were generous in their actions and words.  This week is also healthy week.  I have reminded the children 
about the importance of drinking water during hot weather and using sun lotion.  

Own clothes day for the Chernobyl Children’s Lifeline Charity
On Friday 14th June children are allowed to come in their own clothes to raise money for the Chernobyl Children’s 
Lifeline Charity.  We ask that they bring in £1.  For the children in years 4, 5 or 6 I have also asked them to check 
whether they have an old pair of Wellington Boots (in good condition) that they would donate to the charity.  If you 
are able to help please send the boots in a plastic bag.

Scooters around the school
In recent weeks two adults have been tripped over by children on scooters around school.  While not injured 
severely they were both shaken and needed some time to recover.  Please remind your child, that if they travel to 
school on a scooter to be especially careful around the school grounds, as there are so many pedestrians who do not 
always see them in time.  I have also reminded children to not use scooters in the playground or by the school 
entrance before or after school.  Your support with this would be greatly appreciated.

Good News
• St. Bridget’s have been awarded the Silver Bike-It Award which recognises the schools on-going commitment 

to promoting cycling.
• Well done to Edith Larsen who won a writing competition. Her article was published in a local magazine 

called “The Lake”.
• Well done to James Kelly who has just returned from competing in an International Judo competition in 

Holland.  To qualify for the tournament he needed to be ranked in the top five in Britain.  
• Well done to the Year 6 Boys Football Team who won their recent match against Christ Church Primary 17-0.

Additional date: 
Calday Grange Grammar School Summer Fete Saturday, 6th July

Yours sincerely,

Neil Le Feuvre
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